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On November 21st a concerned member of the public observed a suspicious MacGregor sailboat in 

the Ladner area of the Fraser River. After noting a MacGregor listed on Stolen Boats Canada as 

being stolen from off Kits Point in September, the caller notified the Vancouver Police Marine Unit.  

Members attended and secured the vessel. It was determined that all identifying numbers had been 

removed and the vessel had been concealed with a new name and fraudulent vessel license. An 

extensive inspection of the vessel enabled investigators to confirm that the vessel recovered in 

Ladner was the vessel stolen from Vancouver two months earlier. VPD Marine Unit would like to 

thank the community for their continued vigilance and assistance.  

Please contact Constable Murray Cummins murray.cummins@vpd.ca  or CRIMESTOPPERS if you 

can assist with this investigation.  
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